Cable Television Committee
Minutes
February 19, 2002

Meeting began at 7:30 at the Fire House. Hal Barnett, Peggy Fredrickson, Jeff Winston,
Mark Thompson, Michael Daitzman, and Marty Greenstein were in attendance.

The idea of buying a curtain for the Town Hall was voted down by our committee.
Liz Grant believes that there must be a regional hearing for ComCast transfer.
$13,000 to spend this year.

Town Hall sound not yet perfect as judged by last Selectmen's cablecast.

Northern Video has refused to give us a schematic for the Town Hall installation. Peggy
has not been able to locate the Noise Canceller, an $800 purchase we made for the Hall.

ATTb must pay time and a half or double time for weekend hours. Peggy asked that
coordinator tape a weekend Historical Society event and Jamie, the access coordinator,
said that ATTD policy is against weekend hours.

Maureen seems to be restricting use of the Town Hall to government organizations.
Therefore, Historical Society is not allowed to be in there. We were unaware of this
policy so we wonder if we should equip the library for video next since the Community
Room is totally public.

Ceiling camera for Town Hall will be decided this coming year, purchased from capital
fund.

Mark and other employees would like to see how to use the Town Hall studio.
We adjourned at 8:40PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Marty Greenstein



